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Mrs B Macfarlane

Secretary

New Zealand Home Birth Association
PO Box 7093

Wellesley Street

AUCKLAND 1

Dear Mrs Macfarlane

HEALTH AND DEVELOPMENT RECORD

I refer to my letter of 18 May 1982.

Enclosed are 50 copies of the record book for distribution
to domiciliary midwives. As advised in the above letter,
no book is to be issued to mothers until 1 June. 1982.

Also enclosed are 30 copies of the two information sheets,
for the information of domiciliary midwives.

Yours ly

Deputy Directgr-General of Health
Encl



